Dear Tenants,

We are excited to announce that we will be upgrading our technology services in the building to
enhance your living experience. The upgrades will include:

« High-speed Wi-Fi access throughout the property.

e Smart home features for your convenience.

o Upgraded security systems for your safety.
The upgrades are scheduled to begin on DATE and will be completed by DATE. During this
time, there may be some intermittent disruptions, and we appreciate your patience and
understanding as we work to improve our facilities.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the management office.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Sincerely,
[Your Property Management Team]



